
Attention KAREN JONES 
As a long time resident & business owner i Have Serious concerns about the propesed Wellington 
Gas Fired Power Station. The noise Issues will be to close to Town   As the town is already struggling i 
think this will have a serious affect on the town & Real estate   Sure there will be jobs when being 
built but when finished the workers will live in dubbo or Mudgee & Travel to work in wellington like 
they do with Wellington Jail.    Yours Andrew byrne. 0418636659 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


